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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] FOAA Request
1 message

Jenna Isaacson Pfueller <jipfueller@gmail.com> Fri, May 10, 2024 at 12:25 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org, Debra Lane <debra.lane@capeelizabeth.org>

Hello,

As you know, there are many FOAA requests in recent months that are still unfulfilled-- specific requests for electronic
messaging by SBAC committee members on their personal devices seen happening in plain sight during public
meetings.

In the interest of transparency, which we all agree is vital to our town's process, would you mind sharing exactly what
was being read or texted here Mr Andrews?

Timestamp is 11:20PM on 5/9/24.

And please expedite those other FOAA requests, too. Forward to whomever you like.

Please and thank you,

Jenna Pfueller
42 Longfellow 

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.

PXL_20240510_032003203.jpg
2944K

mailto:cesbac+unsubscribe@capeelizabethschools.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=702455f3bf&view=att&th=18f60c03bf525e4e&attid=0.1&disp=inline&realattid=18f60b75cf0b624f0a41&safe=1&zw

